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From: ilenethrones <ilenethrones@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 12:02 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: San Joaquin Valley Water

Please stop this water grab. Our valley produces a huge portion of the fruits and vegetables for the 
entire U.S. Our delta is a significant source of tourism income to many people living here. Our rivers 
are shrinking. We won't be able to even live here if more and more water is shipped south. Please 
consider a desalinization facility. It will keep our valley from becoming a desert. This happened to the 
Salton Sea which used to be a fresh water lake. It also dried up the Colorado River in the gulf of 
California. Thankfully the increased water releases to the Colorado are returning to keep that area 
livable. Desalinization would pay for itself in alleviating Southern California from the constant need to 
expand it's acquisition of water resources and all of the money spent in aquiring it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
ILENE RAGLAND 
 
 
 
Sent from my MetroPCS 4G LTE Android Device 
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